MINUTES OF STONY CREEK ASSOCIATION EXECUTIVE BOARD

SPECIAL MEETING -- THURSDAY, JUNE 4, 2015

Call to Order:  The special meeting of the Stony Creek Association Executive Board was called to order at 6:00pm on Thursday, June 4, 2015, at Willoughby Wallace Library by Dan Bullard, President.  

Executive Board:
Present:
Kathryn Coffin 


Linda Reed






Dee Dee Hakun


Peter Kusterer






Sam Kirby


Dan Bullard, President





Sandy Fischer


Hannah Purdy






Mark Richter


Josh Brooks






Betsy Wieland, Vice President




Absent: 
Nick Fischer, Tax Collector
Greg Ames, Treasurer
Public:


9 members of the public

Dan opened with the question:  “Can we reopen the June 2, Special Nominating Meeting regarding the nominating slate and the omission of the names of three candidates who had not submitted their bios?”

Discussion ensued regarding whether it was appropriate or not to reopen a meeting that had been closed.  Dan had consulted with two attorneys who agreed that it should be re-opened and that the board should have allowed those people to run.
A motion was made by Josh Brooks to add the three names to the ballot, seconded by Sandy Fischer.  Further discussion followed regarding the process which may have been confusing.  All three have submitted resumes or asked to use their former resumes.

Vote was called: 15 in favor of the motion, 2 opposed (included the board members and the public).
Meeting adjourned at 6:20 p.m.
Respectfully Submitted,

Betsy Wieland, Vice President
The next meeting of the Stony Creek Association Executive Board will be held on Tuesday, July 7, 2015 at 7:30pm at the Willoughby Wallace Memorial Library. 

NOTE:
MINUTES ARE POSTED AT SCA-CT.ORG, STONY CREEK MARKET, AND THIMBLEBERRY
Stony Creek Association email address:  sca06405@gmail.com
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